Hd&dvr#rxqw|#rp p xqlfdwlrqv#6hsduwp hqw#
533##dvfdgh#byh#
Fraudgr#sulqjv#R#3<36

Erdug#i#rxqw|#rp p lvvlrqhuv#
Kroo|# loddp v#i kwilfw##
Fduilh# hlwqhu#i kwilfw##
Vwdq#dqghuZ hui#i kwilfw##
Orqjlqrv#rq}doh}#ui#i kwilfw##
Fdp #Euhp hu#i kwilfw##

September 6, 2022

Mrs. Mary L. Brumley,

The El Paso County Board of County Commissioners thanks you for your 27 years of service to our county's largest military establishment, Fort Carson. Your honorable service to our nation is noticed not only by the Armed Forces and the US Department of Defense, but by your local representatives as well.

We, as the El Paso County Board of Commissioners, commemorate your dedicated service to our community and our nation. You, and the many men and women who serve our country's military, are a symbol of what makes this region so special.

Please receive this honor of commemoration and gratitude for your many years of service to Fort Carson. El Paso County expresses its best wishes to you and your family as you begin your well-earned retirement.

Sincerely,

THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF EL PASO COUNTY, COLORADO

Stan VanderWerf, Chair	Cami Bremer, Vice-Chair
Longinos Gonzalez, Jr., Member	Holly Williams, Member
Carrie Geitner, Member	